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I strongly oppose this bill. NOBODY, including school counselors, school nurses, 

teachers, and ESPECIALLY not the government knows a child better than the 

PARENT/GUARDIAN who is raising them. And an emergency declaration? No way. 

If you are going to use my tax money for anything "health" related, and call it an 

"emergency", you NEED to use it on the mental health and addiction crisis, which IS 

an emergency due to the idiot voters in this state voting for the decriminalization of 

hard drugs. 

 

Lucinda Frink  

Lebanon, OR  


